
Last month we were down in the depths of the ocean learning
about all kinds of creatures - this month we will move above

ground to learn about plants and insects and all things that grow! 

HOW’S IT GROWING?

IMPORTANT INFO

April 15: Tuition auto-debit
April 18, 21: No School

If you are planning on returning to La Grange University next school
year (and we hope everyone is!) - be sure to register soon if you haven’t
already!  Spots are filling up, especially in the 3 year class at Sedgwick.  
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NEXT YEAR

 Later this month we will learn all about butterflies.  We will raise them
from larva and watch their amazing transformation!  When they are fully

grown we will release them outside.  It’s one of my favorite 
activities of the year!

BUTTERFLIES!


